
 

 

Louisburg, North Carolina                                        May 28, 2025                     

  

  

On May 27, 2025, Mike Zalewski, Assistant Superintendent of Operations, sent an email to the 

Board of Education outlining previously discussed details regarding the FMS building envelope 

project. The message included an attachment of the bid document for the roof replacement 

project. 

Franklin County Schools continues to advance the FMS building envelope improvements. The 

design phase for the roof project has been completed, and the bidding process has concluded. 

Dallas Brickhouse, the project consultant, reviewed all submitted bids and recommends 

awarding the contract to ARS Extreme Construction Inc. 

The project will be funded using County set-aside funds. Communication with County officials 

has taken place, and they are aware of the bid. Approval to allocate $200,000 of the set-aside 

funds toward this project is scheduled for consideration at the County’s June 2nd meeting. 

Bid Summary: 

• Recommended Vendor: ARS Extreme Construction Inc. 

• Bid Amount: $186,199.00 

Mr. Brickhouse has previously worked with ARS Extreme Construction Inc. on roofing projects 

and has expressed satisfaction with the quality of their work. Based on his recommendation, 

administration seeks Board approval to award the contract to ARS Extreme Construction Inc. 

Action Requested: 

Approval of the recommendation to award the FMS roof project to ARS Extreme Construction 

Inc. 

Board Action: 

Mr. Thomas Piper made a motion to approve the recommendation. The motion was seconded by 

Mr. Chris Perry and was unanimously approved by the Board. 

 
 
 
 
________________________________________       ________________________________________ 
Meghan Jordan, Chair                                                            Teresa Everett, Clerk to the Board 
                
 
       


